
 

    

Get
Involved

Worship with
Us

There's whispers of the Holiday Fair, an upcoming Blood Drive in honor and celebration of
Bob Blanchard, a "sprinkling" of happy photos as we prepare for a new baby, and much
more in this latest edition of The Bulletin!

Worship With Us!

Join us for our Worship Service this Sunday,
September 1, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. either in
person or via our FBC YouTube Channel.

This will be a Communion Sunday so for those
joining us via Livestream, please have your own
elements of Communion ready.

​Notes for Sunday:

The Infant/Toddler room will be open
during worship this week.
Littlest Learners will meet during worship
this week.
The Prayground will be open for the
enjoyment of our Elementary and younger
friends & their families to use during
worship.
The Youth Pew is available for youth in
grades 5-12 to enjoy worship together with
peers.

 

Click HERE to join Worship
via Livestream on Sunday

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Click
HERE to
view our

Web
Calendar

https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
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Take Heart! Come out to support and celebrate Bob Blanchard on Sunday, September
29th!

Let's Restock the Blood Bank in
Bob's Honor!

Locally, we have a chance to help restock the
blood banks to celebrate one year since Bob
Blanchard’s successful heart transplant! 
 
Please consider signing up to donate blood in
Bob’s honor if you are able.
 
Sunday, September 29th, 2024
8:00 am - 1:00 pm
American Legion: Post 194 
37 School Street, Hamilton
 
Please call 1-800-RED CROSS or
visit https://www.redcrossblood.org and
enter “hamiltonwenham” to schedule an
appointment.

We hope you will consider joining us for
Rally Day festivities on the 29th and then
heading over after worship to honor Bob by
giving blood!

 

Click HERE to Schedule an
Appointment to Give!

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=redcrossblood.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucmVkY3Jvc3NibG9vZC5vcmc=&p=m&i=NjU4MGIyODVhNDM1ZjgyNjY2YjVkMGIz&t=QTdIbUZ2RE1rODIyQkY4YlZNUEloMXE0TEU5Smdnb0pEZnRYMVVmdGVxTT0=&h=c402e0bf261548e581a126313843de7f&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYwzYeICFsi6ImK2YVp2rQIVr_nst80hvVLWCoeziUE2g
https://www.redcrossblood.org


 

It's Never Too Early To Brainstorm Crafts or
Daydream of Silent Auction Items! Holiday Fair or

Bust, FBC Beverly Style!



A Few More "Walk In The Woods" Photos
(Thanks Susan Johnson for sharing!)

This Past Saturday we Ushered in the FUN and well wishes for KC, Matt

& Brayden ahead of their newest addition!







Looking Ahead...

Link to Zoom on In!

 

Click HERE to take a Listen

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804
https://www.podbean.com/ew/pb-j9hpt-16b2a62


 

 

 

 

 

 

“ Whatever you have learned or received or heard from me, or
seen in me—put it into practice. And the God of peace will be
with you. — Philippians 4:9 ”

PENCIL IN FBC

 
September

1
Sunday

Communion Sunday
It's the first Sunday (& day!) of the new month so join us
for Communion during worship.

September

2
Monday

Church Office is Closed for Labor Day
The FBC Church Office will be closed in honor of the
holiday. We look forward to seeing you during regular
business hours on Tuesday!

 
September

3
Tuesday

Theology On Tap
See you for this monthly fellowship favorite at The Kitchen
Table in Beverly starting at 8:00 p.m. New friends are
always welcome!



 
September

6
Friday

Parents' Night Out
Hooray for the first PNO of the fall from 6:00-8:30 p.m.
Come one, come all whether it's to participate or volunteer!

September

8
Sunday

FBC's All-Church Outdoor Party!
We will hold our regular Sunday worship service outside on
September 8 (location TBD), and everyone is invited to
stick around immediately following that service for an All-
Church FBC Beverly Party. Bring your appetite (and a
favorite side dish to share!). As always, there will be plenty
of fun and food for all!

September

9
Monday

Lay Visitation Starts Back
After their brief summer break, the Lay Visitation team
reconvenes at 4:00 p.m. to continue their work of
connecting with those in the FBC community who are
generally unable to get to church events and programs on
their own.

 

CONTACT US

 

Phone: 978-922-3295 (Main)

THE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
IN BEVERLY
221 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915
bulletin@fbcbeverly.org
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